
From:
Date: 6 October 2020 at 5:50:02 pm AEDT
To: "Jorgensen, Brett" <Brett.Jorgensen@dha.gov.au>
Cc:
Subject: WA Children's Hospice

Good afternoon Brett,
Please find attached a letter in relation to the Stakeholder Reference Group being
convened in respect of the proposed WA Children’s Hospice.
Warm regards,

Communications Designer

2 Abbotsford Street West Leederville WA 6007
PO Box 796 Subiaco WA 6904

Please Note: This email may contain PRIVILEGED and / or CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION
intended solely for the use of the addressee. If you are not the addressee, or the person
responsible for delivering it to the person addressed, you may not copy or deliver this to anyone
else. If you have received this email by mistake, please notify us by telephone. CLE will NOT be
liable for any unauthorised use of the information contained in this email. Thank you.
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